RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852

William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager, Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public Works, Kevin Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Lieutenant Andrew J. Block, Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan, Officer Raymond Matus and Suzan Jones, Administrative Assistant.

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, JUNE 19, 2013, 1:00PM

New Business:

- 1. David Cohn requests the evaluation of the St. Davids Condominium entrance Onto St. Davids Road due to vehicles blocking the exit.
- 2. Paul Lennon requests a handicapped parking sign be installed in front of his residence at 416 St. Davids Ave.
- 3. BMFC requests discussion of traffic patterns through secondary streets off of Lowrys Lane through the Beupreau Development.
- 4. Meghan Murphy requests a no left turn sign out of the Wayne Square Shopping Center and the Sunoco gas station that exit onto North Aberdeen Avenue.
- 5. Commissioner John Nagle requests investigation of parking issues on Charles Drive.

Old Business;

- 1. Conestoga Road and Mill Road traffic calming issues.
- 2. Discussion regarding current traffic issues in the area of Villanova University.

REVISED